

THE EVANSVILLE EXPRES



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

school and home has much to do with each child's suc-

cess, and every teacher at EAC is committed to seeing each student succeed.

In an effort to improve the communication tween parents and teachers, every teacher at EAC will be sending home weekly newsletters. We need for you to help us by establishing a routine with your child to ensure that what is sent home actually makes it into the hands of the parents.

Feedback is essential in order for growth to take place. If ever there is a time where you wish to address a concern or ask a question, please do so! When you have a concern, it is imperative that you contact your child's teacher first. No problem is too big or too small for us to handle. We know that we are responsible for your most valuable possessions, and it is important to us that you send your child(ren) to school knowing that any questions are answered and concerns are addressed. We look forward to building stronger bonds between school and home.

Superintendent Shout-Out

At last month's School Board Meeting, Dr. Gabe recognized a student and parent from EAC for going above and beyond to represent Evansville.

-Michael Schoenberger is an 8th grade student who deserves to be recognized. He is a STEAM Club and Beta Club member. His positive attitude is contagious. If you need a hand, you can always

count on Michael to be there for you. Well done!



-Stephanie Heinen is a mother of 3 EAC students. She is very active in PTO. She organized the annual EAC Trivia Night Fundraiser, and is always willing to take on projects to make EAC the best place for our students. Thank you!

<u>Upcoming EAC Dates</u>

February 2: Repertory Theater visits EAC!

February 6: Spring Pictures & Athletic Pictures

February 7: 2:00 Dismissal

February 8: School Board Meeting @ Sparta Lincoln 7pm

February 19: No School for President's Day

February 20-22: Scholastic Book Fair

February 20: 2:00 Dismissal / Conferences 3:00-7:00

February 21: 2:00 Dismissal

February 22: 2:00 Dismissal / Conferences 3:00-7:00

February 23: No School

February 27: Freshman Orientation a@ SHS 8am-1pm

The partnership between -We still have lots and lots of rolls of trash bags leftover from our trash bag fundraiser sale. Please call the office to claim some white, yellow, or pink trash bags.

> -To add money to your child's lunch account, please go to www.myschoolbucks.com and add money before your child needs it.

-We will go outside for recess unless it is raining, so please send your child in weather-appropriate attire.

-Please continue to check the school's Facebook page for continual updates.

Vollevball Games

Date	Opponent C	Game Time	Bus
2/2&2/3:	PDR 7th Grade Tournament	5:00	4:10
2/8:	Home vs. Chester Catholic	4:00	
2/9&2/10	: St. Mary's A Team Tourname	nt TBD	TBD
2/9:	Red Bud Catholic C Team Tourns	ament	3:45
2:12:	Home vs. St. Libory	4: 00	
2:13:	@ Chester Lutheran	6:00	5:10
2/15:	Home vs. PDR	<i>4:00</i>	
2/16&2/17: Red Bud Lutheran Tournament 5:00			4:10
2/20:	@ Red Bud Catholic (A&C 1	teams) 6:00	5:10
2/22:	@ Coulterville	4:00	3:00
2/23:	Red Bud Public 6th Grade Tourn	ament TBD	TBD
2/27:	Home vs. Red Bud Luthera	an 4:00	
<i>3/1:</i>	@ Steelville Public	4: 00	<i>3:00</i>
3/2:	@ Chester Public	4:00	3:10



Mrs. Tiemann's 3rd Grade Homeroom and Mrs. Braun's 6th Grade homeroom class won the coveted traveling Eagle Figurine. Who will

take the glory in March? Don't forget to wear blue on March 2!



Please send in Scholastic Box Tops February 5 through February 16. The class who brings the most box tops to school wins a PIZZA PARTY!

Jr. Beta Club will be selling Valentine's Day Flowers during lunch from February 5 through February 9. Students may buy red,

white or pink carnations for friends. Each flower costs \$1.00. Flowers will be delivered on February 14.

Principal: jbaker@sparta.k12.il.us



